
Greetings! The beginning of the school year has flown by and I realized that I missed by August update. It's 
been such a crazy two months but two months filled with travel and speaking engagements that have 

brought so much life and renewal. Here are a few snapshots from this last month! Thank you for allowing me 
to do all the things and I'm so thankful for the opportunities that I have been given!


Please continue to pray for another few months of travel. I'll be speaking at our Texas Fall Retreat this 
weekend and then heading to Orlando, Israel, Hawai'i, Albuquerque, and then giving leadership to our 

National Conference in Houston late December. In the midst of that, would you continue to pray as I develop 
a team of new ministry partners to help me as I continue to raise support! So excited to share with you 

stories of life change and ministry impact that each of you are contributing to! 

I started the month heading up to San Luis Obispo to be with their 
Epic Leadership Team for a couple of days. This ministry has been 
such a source of life for me as I sit and get to learn from 40+ 
students leading this movement as one with a heart and desire to 
reach their campus. I got to share with them the conviction of my 
own heart to be reawakened to prayer and to remind ourselves 
of the reality that when we pray, the atmosphere will shift. It was 
such an encouraging time and my prayer is that this year, the Lord 
would move and bring revival to this ministry and to the SLO 
campus through prayer and each of these leaders! 

The next trip I took was to Portland, Oregon to meet with a team of Local 
and Global Mission Directors. We spent three days together looking at our 
our National priorities as well as coaching plans for our campuses around 
the world. We also took some time engaging in cultural learning together as 
we learned about the history of Portland at the Shanghai Tunnels (Portland 
Underground Tour) and spent some time at the Portland Chinatown 
Museum. It was fun to learn together and eat dim sum together! =) Just 
getting to be together was an encouraging time and it reminds me of the 
privilege I have to serve alongside such great men and women! 

I finished off this last weekend with our San Jose Team speaking at their Fall 
Retreat! What a fun time to be with them, to connect with their students and 
staff, and to get to speak out of the book of Jonah. It was such a joy to teach 
the Word of God and to learn together and grow together. I'm encouraged as 
they had new students come out including a few students from Japan join us. It 
was a sweet time of connection and being with students that I often times miss 
in my current role. Continue to pray for this team as they lead together and 
reach the Silicon Valley! 
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